
1/17/2020 GP Range 50 and 100 Yard Ranges Closed 6/7 and 6/8 for Repairs
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Fellow Members,

         The 50 and 100 yard Ranges at GP will be closed on Tuesday June 7th and
Wednesday June 8th for repairs. Members will still be able to shoot rifles at the 300 yd
Range. The Pistol Bays will remain open for Pistol shooters.

We are sorry for any inconvenience but the repairs are to repair safety issues.

BGSL Secretary


